
 
 
 
 

 
13th September 2022 
 

The Death of Her Majesty The Queen 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian 
 
We are deeply saddened by the death of Her Majesty The Queen and would like to send our 
sincere condolences to The Royal Family.  She lived a life of extraordinary public service and we 
share the nation’s gratitude at this difficult time. 
 
At All Hallows we have been remembering her life through form time activities and we have 
kept Her Majesty The Queen, along with The Royal Family, in our thoughts and prayers.   
 
On Thursday and Friday we will be opening a book of condolence for our staff and pupils to give 
their condolences and to offer their own thoughts and prayers.  The book will be open before 
and after school at the piano (near reception), please encourage your child to write in the book. 
 
Monday 19th September 2022 is the day that her funeral will take place.  This has been declared 
as a bank holiday and therefore school will be closed.  We hope that this can be an opportunity 
for our All Hallows family to show their respect and observe the funeral of Her Majesty The 
Queen. 
 
May God bless you all. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Cavanagh (Headteacher) 
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